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BOARD OF SUPERVISDRB

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT
az5 5th Street, room l i i

Eureka, Califdrnia 9550 1 Phone: (707) •47e-23ga

November 5, 2024

Mark Moore

mooremarkv@gmail.com

Dear Mark -

On behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, we would like to thank
you for the twenty-two years that you have served on the Humboldt County
Resource Conservation Board. Your commitment and dedication are very
appreciated, Best of luck to you and your new endeavors.

Sincerely,

Rex Bohn, Chair

Humboldt County Board of Supervisors


